
	

	

 
 

  

  
     
   

   
 

   
 

   
 

          
       

    
 

             
      

 
 

 
 
 

         
   

 
      

      
     
      
        
             
        

     
 
 

   	
 	

	
	

	
	

December 19, 2019 

Mr. David Yeung 
C/O Ms. Angie Berry 
P.O. Box 942879 
Sacramento, CA 94279 

Subject: Assessment Appeals Process – LTA 2019/037 

Dear Mr. Yeung, 

The California Alliance of Taxpayer Advocates (“CATA”) has reviewed the Letter to 
Assessor’s No. 2019/037 and we agree that it reflects the conclusions reached in the 
Interested Parties meeting on September 26, 2019. 

We offer a sincere thank you to the California BOE, the Board Staff, the CACEO and 
the CAA for addressing these important issues affecting California taxpayers. 

Sincerely, 

Peter W. Kotschedoff, CMI 
Board Chair 

cc: Honorable Malia Cohen, Chairwoman 
Honorable Ted Gaines, Member 
Honorable Michael Schaefer, Member 
Honorable Tony Vasquez, Member 
Honorable Betty T. Yee, State Controller 

c/o Deputy Controller Yvette Stowers 
Henry D. Nanjo, Chief Counsel, Legal Department 
CATA Board of Directors 

455 Capitol Mall, Suite 600 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

916-241-3389 

cataxadvocates.org 

https://cataxadvocates.org

